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NEXT MEETING:-      Monday 24th July, 6:30 for 7:00 p.m. at the 

The COFFEE CLUB NEPEAN RIVER 

This being the FIRST MEETING of the NEW ROTARY YEAR it will be a CLUB ASSEMBLY 

So that we will be able to talk about what we would like to happen this year 

CREATE HOPE 

In the WORLD 

Celebrating another successful year and looking forward 

to the new year as Penrith Rotary welcomes three new 

members Reece Nuttal, Nadim Joukhadar and Kayla   

Jenkins; two Honorary Members Senator Marise Payne & 

Stuart Ayres; a Paul Harris Fellow Stuart Ayres attended 

by fifty Rotarians and friends at the Lakeside Restaurant 

The Retiring Club Board 

ANNUAL CHANGEOVER MEETING 

mailto:rotaryclubofpenrith@gmail.com


 

Highlights of from..  The Changeover 



MEET OUR NEW BOARD 

President    Joh Dickens 

Vice President   Jeremy Bentvelzen 

Secretary    Trevor Hall 

Treasurer    Ross Newell 

Community Service  Keith Fulker 

Youth Service   John Harding 

Membership   Katrina Scott 

Vocational Service   John Scott 

Public Relations/Facebook Katrina Scott 

International Service  Tess Hall 

Rotary Foundation   Willy Piepers 

Bulletin     John Scott 

CLUB ASSEMBLY AGENDA 

This is an opportunity for us to talk about the things we like 

about the Club and how we can make it better. 

Meetings - Suggestions? 

Venue - Where would you like to meet? 

Membership - Do you know someone? 

Guest Speakers - Do you know someone? 

Board Meetings - Format? 

Community Service  

 * BBQ’s  

Fundraising events  

 * Whitewater Duck Race 

 * Nepean Medical Research Foundation 

Social events - Suggestions... 

 * BBQ’s at a member’s home? * Night at the movies? 

 * Train Ride? * Trip to Watsons Bay? 

Youth Service  -  

Vocational Service -  

Working with our other Rotary Clubs? 

Is anything you would like discussed? 

 

 

Annual Barbecue for MOTOR NEURONE DISEASE organisation at the Regatta Centre yesterday 23rd July 


